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If you could not attend tonight’s Zoom meeting, here are some notes of what we discussed:

I had a meeting with the Kindergarten team and administrators today to discuss what the remainder of the school year will look like.  School is in session (from home) until June 5th.  Starting this Thursday, April 16th, I will begin recording assignments that are “turned in.”  This will be done by you taking a picture of your child with the completed assignment and sending it to me.  I will then check off that your child did that assignment.  You can send me the picture through the Remind App, a text message (586-531-5639), or through email (agibson@richmond.k12.mi.us).  You do NOT need to send me pictures of IXL (unless you want to).  I can see every child’s progress on my end through IXL.  It allows me to see what activities your child has completed and the amount of time they spend on IXL.
A packet is being mailed out tomorrow that has weekly lesson plans and worksheets.  Anywhere that you see IXL under science or social studies, please refer to our class website for a different science or social studies activity.  There is no science or social studies on IXL for Kindergarten.  I apologize for that error on the lesson plans.  
If your child misses a day of work or a certain activity, they can complete it at a later date and still get credit for it.  Just send me the picture whenever it is completed, and I will mark it down.
Communication is key right now.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time with any questions or concerns that you may have.  If your child is having a hard time with a certain concept, we can set up a one-on-one zoom meeting and I can work with them on the concept.  
As always, I am here for you and your child and I know you are all doing a great job teaching your child at home.  Keep up the great work and again, do not hesitate to contact me for any reason!  

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Gibson
